
 
    

 

 

 
 

 
 

   
    

   

    

        

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

    

    

 

      

  

               

               

                 

              

 

                  

              

               

        

 

                

 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
1401 EAST BROAD STREET 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23219-2000 

Stephen C. Brich, P.E. 
Commissioner 

March 28, 2023 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: The Contracting Community 

FROM: Ben Coaker, P.E. 

State Contract Engineer 

SUBJECT: Revision of pay items numbers 

Effective for all projects advertised after May 1, 2023, Construction Division will be utilizing the 

revised format for all pay items. The revised format will directly reference the specification 

section number, Pay Item Type, and Spec Book Year. A graphical description to the new format 

can be found on the VDOT Construction Resources page at the following link. 

You can find a current listing of the pay items in the revised format, also showing the former 

specification number on the VDOT Construction Resources page at the following link. This 

document will be updated periodically as new pay items are added, modified, or deleted so 

please reference this link for the current version. 

If you have any further questions, please reach out to the Specification Section via email at 

specifications@vdot.virginia.gov 

VirginiaDOT.org 
WE KEEP VIRGINIA MOVING 
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